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Sustainable……Eco-Friendly……Environmentally Conscious…………… 
 
You’ve heard these phrases before, but what does all this mean to our customers?   

 
� It means we are implementing policies and processes to work ‘greener’ and reduce 

our impact on the eco-system;  
 
� It means we will distribute newsletters, notices, and other information via email 

rather than by copying and mailing; 
 
� It means we have developed the in-house technical expertise to update our 

website, posting BPE news as soon as it happens;   
 
� It means we are working towards having all of our forms and applications ‘fill-in-

able and submit-able’ via the internet; and 
 
It’s a win-win for everyone -- good for the environment while serving our customers in 
the best possible manner. 
 
Please help us meet our goal by ensuring that we have your current email address (see 
link below).   Note: Licensees that do not want to be contacted by email will continue to 
receive information via US mail. 
 
For the link to submit your email information to BPE, CLICK HERE
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